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Sally Roberts

From: Tony Iacovelli <tiacovelli@vomny.org>
Sent: Monday, September 09, 2019 7:12 AM
To: Sarah Robertson; Beverly Sherrid
Cc: Gail Koller; TreeCom; Jerry Barberio
Subject: RE: S. Barry Ave maples
Attachments: 305 So Barry.jpg

All, 
               The maple taken down at 305 So. Barry was a VOM tree and the back side of the tree was decayed 10’ up 
from the base. Please see the attached picture.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact me at 914-777-7745. 
 
 

 
 
Tony Iacovelli 
General Foreman  
Village Of Mamaroneck  
Public Works  
Tele: 914-777-7745 
Fax:   914-777-7757 
 

From: Sarah Robertson <sarah@studiodearborn.com>  
Sent: Friday, September 06, 2019 10:53 AM 
To: Beverly Sherrid <bsherrid@optonline.net> 
Cc: Gail Koller <gail.koller18@gmail.com>; TreeCom <TreeCom@vomny.org>; Tony Iacovelli <tiacovelli@vomny.org>; 
Jerry Barberio <jbarberio@vomny.org> 
Subject: Re: S. Barry Ave maples 
 
I just don’t recall that it was failing but I feel better at least it was the village. Chainsaws working in their backyard on 
their private property. Sorry for the alarm.  
 
Sarah Robertson 
Studio Dearborn 
Sent from my IPhone 
  

From: Beverley Sherrid <bsherrid@optonline.net> 
Sent: Friday, September 6, 2019 10:21 AM 
To: Sarah Robertson 
Cc: Gail Koller; TreeCom; Tony Iacovelli; Jerry Barberio 
Subject: Re: S. Barry Ave maples  
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Hi Sarah,  
 
Yes, I remember that fuss. I think the Sayles saved the tree for another five or six years. Last week I saw one of the DPW 
pink Dots of Doom on the base so I think it was probably removed by the Village.  
 
Perhaps Tony, copied here, can confirm. 
 
Beverley 
 
 
 

On Sep 6, 2019, at 9:48 AM, Sarah Robertson <sarah@studiodearborn.com> wrote: 
 
Hi everyone  
there are (were) 3 large sugar maples in front of the old Sayer property--I think i have the name right--
the yellow house with gambrel roof.  now there are two and I hear chain saws.  Those trees were 
healthy I thought and definitely village trees--I made a big stink years ago when the Sayers were working 
on them and confirmed that although they are set way back, they are village trees. 
 
Just wondering if you know anything about that situation. 
 
 
 
Sarah Robertson 
(914) 815-2707 
 

 
 
 

 


